
Antonia Hover 

^CORRESPONDENCE 
9/4/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 09028-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Thursday, September 4, 2025 7:48 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: 2025001 1 -El docket against FPL rate hikes 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

— Original Message— 
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, September 04, 2025 6:57 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: 20250011-EI docket against FPL rate hikes 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 20250011 C'Griffin-Greaux 

— Original Message— 
From: Samurai Link <ailynl81999@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 3, 2025 2:26 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: 20250011-EI docket against FPL rate hikes 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

I am against the proposed FPL rate increases for Miami and Miami dade counties. 

I am a native Miamian, born and raised here. 
I have seen firsthand how the increases in the costs of living in our city and state are pushing out the locals. 

I strongly oppose the proposed increases for our electric bills. We cannot afford any further increases to our utility bills. 
We the people and the local customers should not have to fund the expenses of greedy data companies to operate here 
and use our resources. 

I ask that you do what is right for the people, the local people of this city and state and do what's right for Our 
environment and do not approve the proposed rate increases that will make it harder for families to survive. 

Thank you, 
Ailyn Hunter 
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